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Dear Governing agency,
The BP solar panel project in Shawnee Township is a terribly irresponsible project with extreme
effects to the environment, neighboring residents and abhorrent land management scheduled for
the next 40 years. Enticing land owners with inflated lease options borders on criminal behavior just
to access land that has always been used to feed and support local residents through feed grain
production. You can’t take between 2600 and 3800 acres of agricultural production out of this areas
food supply network without terrible consequences. No public in person meetings or notification has
been given to the concerned citizens in the area. Many people don’t have high speed internet or
computer savvy and with out certified contact with the constituents in effect BP Solar is
circumventing the process. No environmental or economic studies have ever been made for a
project of this size. This is an industrial power producing complex being put in the heart of a
residential area under the guise of an agricultural project to systematically evade all zoning laws. I
hereby request immediate termination of this project until adjudication of all pending litigation can
be completed.
Technically I believe you should revoke the certification for this project immediately without
prejudice.
Thanks for you attention to this issue.
 
Don Neff
Design Engineer
1170 Production Drive Van Wert, Ohio 45891
T. 419-232-9033
donaldn@braunambulances.com
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